MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, PresW

DATE: November 9. 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bil] No. 09-0414
Rezoning — A Portion of 6130 O'Donnell Street (Block 6694, Lot 001)

e ————

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) does not object to City Council Bill 09-
0414. This Bill changes the zoning for a portion of the parcel located at 6130 O’Donnel] Street,
Oheb Shalom Cemetery, from M-2-1 to an R-6 designation. The proposed change in zoning will

be consistent with similar zoning designations in the immediate vicinity of the cemetery. BDC
respectfully recommends a favorabje consideration of this Bill.
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